PUBLIC NOTICE

JOINT PUBLIC HEARING OF EAST MARLBOROUGH, NEWLIN, and WEST MARLBOROUGH TOWNSHIPS, Chester County, Pennsylvania. The Boards of Supervisors of East Marlborough, Newlin, and West Marlborough Townships will hold a joint, special meeting and public hearing on Monday, October 28, 2024 at 6 p.m., to be held in the LGI room at the Unionville-Chadds Ford High School, located at 750 Unionville Road, Kennett Square, PA 19348, to discuss and possibly adopt the amended Unionville Area Regional Comprehensive Plan. A copy of the draft Comprehensive Plan can be reviewed in-person at the East Marlborough Township Building, 721 Unionville Road, Kennett Square, PA 19348. If any person who wishes to attend the hearing has a disability and/or requires an auxiliary aid, service, or other accommodation to observe or participate in the proceedings, s/he should contact Robert Daniels at (610) 388-8124 to discuss how those needs may be accommodated.
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E. Marlborough Township Manager

